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23 October 2019 

Standing Committee on State Development 

Via Email: State.Development@parliament.nsw.gov.au  

 

Attention Committee Members 

ETU Submission - Inquiry into the Uranium Mining and Nuclear Facilities (Prohibitions) Repeal Bill 

2019. 

1. On Wednesday 9 October 2019 the ETU appeared before the Federal Parliamentary Inquiry into 

the prerequisites for nuclear energy in Australia.  

 

2. The ETU is a signatory to the joint civil society statement opposing nuclear power, available here: 

https://www.acf.org.au/wide community opposition to nuclear power 

 

3. The ETU is aware of and supports the submission by the Maritime Union of Australia to the inquiry 

and endorse their recommendation to the Committee the joint submission to this Inquiry of the 

Friends of the Earth Australia, The Australian Conservation Foundation, and the Nature 

Conservation Council of NSW. The Committee should also call them as witnesses. For decades 

these organisations have played a key role in working with affected communities and key 

stakeholders, and in supporting people in remote Aboriginal communities dealing with the 

immediate impacts of uranium mining and potential impacts of the storage of nuclear waste. 

 

4. We attach our recent submission to the Federal Parliamentary Inquiry into the prerequisites for 

nuclear energy in Australia and submit that the information, arguments and recommendations 

contained within that submission are relevant to this inquiry and should be considered by the 

committee. 

 

5. In addition to the recommendations contained within that submission, we further recommend to 

this committee; 

 

a. That the current ban on uranium mining in NSW should be retained and provisions to ban 

prospecting/exploration should be added to that legislation.  

 

b. That the Committee recommend to the NSW government and parliament that the 

Uranium Mining and Nuclear Facilities (Prohibitions) Act should be amended to provide 

some protection against any future attempt by the Commonwealth to impose a new 

national nuclear waste facility in NSW. 






